Holy Rosary Catholic School 308 Tweedsmuir Avenue Toronto, ON M5P 2Y1

T: 416.393.5225 F: 416.397.6360

E: holyrosary.info@tcdsb.org W: http://holyosary.tcdsb.org

## **PRINCIPAL**

**Bianca Auciello** 

#### ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

Lisa Lamberti

### **SUPERINTENDENT**

John Shanahan

416.222.8282 x 5371

#### **TRUSTEE**

Jo-Ann Davis

416.512.3409

www.jo-anndavis.ca

## **PARISH**

**Holy Rosary Church** 

416.923.8471

http://www.holyrosary.ca

#### **CSPC Co-Chairs**

Sara Fernandez and Susan Lavell

holyrosaryparentcouncil@gmail.com



## **KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2018**

The Toronto Catholic District School Board invites families with children born in 2013 to register for Kindergarten beginning **Wednesday**, **January 17, 2018** at **10 a.m. EST.** Parents will be able to complete their application online at: <a href="https://soar.tcdsb.org/Login.aspx">https://soar.tcdsb.org/Login.aspx</a>. A follow up with visit to the school to present the required documents will be scheduled following the online application.



#### DANCE-A-THON

**CSPC** is holding a Dance-a-thon December 13! All money raised will go towards buying new iPads for the school. We are aiming for \$25 in donations per student for this event. The top fundraiser will win 'principal for the day' and each student will get a glow bracelet to wear at the dance for every \$10 raised. Help us enrich our children's learning and have a blast at the dance-a-thon!!

### **SOCKS FOR SOULS**

Holy Rosary is again participating in the Socks for Souls campaign. We are aiming to collect 600 pairs of socks this year, roughly 2 pairs per student, to provide socks for homeless shelters in our city. We are encouraging everyone to donate new, adult male socks to the school. **Our campaign ends December 8**.

### SPIRIT WEAR AND CRESTED ITEM UNIFORM SALE

Holy Rosary Spirit Wear and crested uniform items from Varsity Canada are available for sale online at <a href="https://varsitycanada.com/schools/HolyRosary/">https://varsitycanada.com/schools/HolyRosary/</a> Orders will be accepted online through January. Check out the website for great new products, including a toque!

# STUDENT ILLNESS AND PREVENTION

With cooler weather comes more student illness. Families are reminded to please keep students at home if they are sick and to not send students to school if they have fevers, coughs or stomach upset. Review proper handwashing techniques to stay healthy and stop the spread of germs. Ensure students are able to properly clean themselves and wash hands after using the washroom. Keep nails trim and clean

### SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

This year we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair in our school library. **The book fair will run from December 11 through December 15.** This will be a great opportunity to stock up on great reads for the holidays! A portion of all sales will be given back to the school to help purchase new books for the library. Parents can shop the book fair on December 13 and 14 until 6:30 pm.

### ALTAR SERVERS AT HOLY ROSARY PARISH

Would you like to be more involved at mass? Consider being an altar server. If you are 10 years old or older and have received First Communion and Reconciliation, you are eligible to be an altar server. Please contact Angeli San Juan at the parish, 416-923-8471, for more information.

### WE NEED A NEW OVEN!

The school is looking to replace our oven/stove. If you have a used oven or know of someone getting rid of an older oven in good condition, please contact the main office. We will arrange for pickup. We use the oven and stove for class baking projects, arts and crafts etc. Thanks!

